
AROO’s Old Super Tour – Saturday 10/17/2020 
Return of the Gillham “Salmon Run” 

 

Come join us for the annual return of the AROO Old Super Tour - Giulia Supers are 
especially welcome! This tour compliments the annual Old Spider and Giro di Coupe 
Tours. Of course, all are invited, however vintage Supers lead and all sedans are next! 

 
Bill and Marian Gillham will lead the tour in Hooligan, their LeMans Blue, tastefully 
customized Giulia Super -- the car that looks like the box it came in! 

 
The 2020 OST is named “Salmon Run II”, recalling one of Bill’s first tours he wrote for 
AROO in the late 1970s. It will follow a similar route taken 40 years ago! 

 
This tour will be on Saturday, October 17th. It will be a casual 3/4-day drive - with initial 
details below. 

 
Old Super Tour participants will gather at the southbound Santiam Rest Area on I-5 
south of Salem at 9:30 AM for drivers meeting, with departure promptly at 10:00 
AM.  The tour is about 190 miles long.  You will need $3 for the Buena Vista Auto Ferry 
and $3 for a Day Pass to enter Alsea Falls Park. 

 
There will be photo and potty stops along the way, with a lunchtime stop at Alsea Falls. 
Bring your camera, favorite picnic lunch and beverages, and chairs if desired. If we are 
lucky the Silvers will be trying to swim up the falls. 

 
The tour will continue through the mid-afternoon to conclude at Yachats at about 190 
miles. Participants will be free to spend the evening on the coast or continue home. 

 
Tour coordinator and leader is Bill Gillham. He can be contacted at 
hooligan.racing.llc@gmail.com or 541-327-1486 (home) or 541-979-2210 (cell). 

 
Entries will be accepted through Thursday October 15th – Please email your RSVP to 
doug.zaitz@alfaclub.org.  We will send you the route instructions and liability release 
form via email – See you there! 


